Ol. 2ONSERVATION COMMISSIUN
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

October 21, 1968

Mr. Lovejoy
Milnesand, New Mexico

Dear S8ir:

An inspection was made on October 17, 1968 of the J. M. Huber
Corporation lone Star Federal Well No. 1, located in Unit A
of Sectien 30, Township 8 South, Range 36 East, and it was
found to be in good shape for a well recently worked over.

The pits were fenced and no oil was found puddled up around
either the well site or battery location. Please bear in mind
that & certain amount of inconvenience usually occurs during
a workover or drilling program on any well, and a reasonable
length of time must of necessity be allowed for final clean
up.

If we can be of further services in this matter, please do
not hesitate to call upon us.

Very truly yours,

O1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Leslie A. Clements
0il & Gas Inspector
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